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	ERCOT/Market Segment Impacts and Benefits


Instructions:  To allow for comprehensive PRR consideration, please fill out each block below completely, even if your response is “none,” “not known,” or “not applicable.”  Wherever possible, please include reasons, explanations, and cost/benefit analyses pertaining to the PRR.

	
	Impact
	Benefit

	
	Business
	Computer Systems
	

	ERCOT
	None
	N/A
	Might reduce credit exposure of ERCOT and QSEs

	MARKET SEGMENT
	
	
	

	Consumer
	See LSE
	N/A
	See LSE

	LSE:
General, Including NOIE
	Reduction in uplift of local congestion costs
	N/A
	Lowers costs to LSEs

	LSE:
CR & REP
	Reduction in uplift of local congestion costs
	N/A
	Lowers costs to LSEs

	QSE
	Revenue reduction.
	N/A
	Reduction in revenues for generation QSEs providing a reliability service.

	Resource
	Reduction in OOM-E Down revenues
	N/A
	Negative benefit on all resource owners providing OOM service.

	TDSP
	N/A
	N/A
	N/A


	Comments


CenterPoint Energy agrees with the comments submitted previously by Calpine and Coral Power.

The current OOME down payment structure, which is based on resource category generic costs, is the result of lengthy negotiations among Market Participants. The proposed PRR505 attempts to arbitrarily change these agreed to generic cost categories.  The generic cost categories and the OOME down payment structure were voted on and approved at PRS, TAC and the ERCOT Board.  To now come back and attempt to further reduce OOME down payments to resource owners by simply masking the attempt under a premise of "transition to nodal" is unreasonable and inequitable.

OOM service is required to maintain a reliable grid.  As mentioned by Coral Power, the OOM payment structure for this reliability service has been lowered several times.  PRR505 is another one-sided (i.e., it negatively impacts generation owners only) effort to arbitrarily lower the payments even more.  CenterPoint Energy proposes that PRR505 be rejected and that the agreed to generic cost categories, designed to at least ensure cost recovery for generation owners, remain in place.
	Revised Proposed Protocol Language
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